DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS — September 9
Day 1

The last day for adding/dropping a course is September 12th, If you are interested in
adding/dropping a course, please email your counselor to make an appointment before
Thursday, September 12th,

School Store: Anyone interested in working in the School Store will need to attend a meeting on
Thursday, September 12, after school beginning at 2:15pm. This is a mandatory meeting for
anyone interested and for anyone who has already submitted an application. If you cannot
attend, you need to email Ms. Rotchford or stop in Room F111.

Future Medical Professionals Club will have its first meeting of the year on Thursday September
19th in Room F209. If you are interested in entering the medical field after high school, come
check us out! We'll discuss meeting themes, as well as plans and goals for the upcoming club
year. The Future Medical Professionals Club is open to any student who wishes to attend and will
continue meeting the third Thursday of each month beginning in October. See Ms. Mandel with
questions.

Book Club: First meeting will be held after school on Wednesday, September 18, in G219! Please
sign up on Family ID beforehand, and reach out to Ms. Patent with any questions!

Dance Team is currently seeking new captains to lead and guide our talented group of
dancers! If you have alove for dance and are eager to take on a leadership role, we invite you
to attend a short informational meeting on Wednesday, September 18thin F121 at 2:15pm.

Friends Helping Friends Club: Do you want to help your classmates or yourself¢ Do you want to
become involved in the Neshaminy communitye Do you want to help make a difference in
another person's lifee Our goalis to help each other to get through a Day, a Week, a Month and
the Year. Friends Helping Friends Club will be running Every Wednesday this year with our first
meeting on Wednesday, September 18, from 2:30 - 4:.00 p.m. in Room F-219. For more
information, please contact Mr. Greenberg in Room F-219.

Science Club will be having their first meeting of the school year on Monday, September 16th
from 2:15-4pmin D110. Students who are interested in fun hands-on experiments and competing
in a competition with the potential to go on a trip to Penn State Main Campus should attend!
Please contact Miss Baranoski with any questions or if you wish to be added to the Canvas page.

FBLA: First meeting will be held on Tuesday, September 10, 2:10 — 4:00 in F117. Join NHS FBLA
Remind by texting @nhsfbla25 to 81010.

Boy and Girl Wrestlers: First meeting and pre-season workout is Tuesday, September 10, 2:30 in

Junior Class Trip parent/guardian meetings will be held on September 23 and September 26 at
6 p.m. in the auditorium. For you to sign up for the Junior Class Trip to Wiliamsburg VA, May 3-5,
a parent or guardian must attend one of these informational meetings. After the meeting, the
parent/guardian must make a $200 deposit to reserve your spot on the trip. The deposit must be
cash or a check made payable to NHS. Further information about the trip is on our Class of 2026
Facebook page, and a parent link was emailed out to all parents.




Spectrum, a club for lesbian, gay, bisexual, transgender or questioning students as well as their
friends and allies, will hold our first meeting today Monday September 9thin G204 until 4:00. We
will talk about social issues in our community and ways to solve those issues. Everyone is welcome
to join and provide information on how to help our community overcome hardships that many
people face. This is a safe place for students and staff. We hope to see you on Monday,
September 2th! If you have any questions, please see Mr. Daly in G204.



